## Mayor's Report For

## January 4, 2021 Assembly Meeting

- 1. Alaska Natives Without Land Legislation: The Borough received an email from Senator Murkowski's staff informing that the landless legislation had not moved out of Committee and therefore would expire on December 31, 2020. Senator Murkowski may re-introduce the legislation early in the new Congress.
- 2. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Assembly is seeking letters of interest from Borough residents who wish to serve the community by filling a vacant seat on the following Boards/Commissions until the October 2021 Municipal Election:

Planning Commission – 1 vacant seat Public Safety Advisory Board – 2 vacant seats

Letters of interest should be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the Borough office located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by mailing to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.

